Page 1 of 1

Copy of Punjab Government Circular letter No. 3321-GS-61/14042, dated 19th April, 1961 from the Chief
Secretary to Government Punjab, to all Heads of Departments ete., ctc,

Subject : —Purchase of articles from tubordinatet-Instructions regarding.

I am directed to inform you that an instance has come to the natice of Government where an
officer of the Revenue Department purchased a cow from u patwsri whp  was woi king vnder him,
Subsequently a complaint was received that the office has accepted the cow by way of illega! gratifi-
cation. Although un investigation, it was revealed that he had actoally purchasid it. it conld net be
Proved whether or not the barpain was real'v 2 genuine ene. With a view 1o cbeck such trapsactions
between the officers and their subordinates which giv e rise to chances of misunderstanding in the minds
of the general Public, it has been decided by Government that officers shou'd not as a matter of
principle buy from their subordinates anv articles or thing even though at the market price, parti-
calarly cows, buffaloes, fecdgrains, etc. It will be in their own interest to buv such articles or
things Eiarecl from the market or through other preper sources. T am to rcqum;t voun that these
Imstructions should be brought to the nolice of all Government servants for strict compliance.

2. The receipt of this lutter may please be acknowledged.
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